
 May 4th, 2018 

CLUB PRESIDENTS REPORT - Bill Harrigan 
Hello members; first I have to report our General Manager Peter Swaby has resigned and moved 

on after being with the Club for about three and a half years.  I am sure all will wish him well in 

his new endeavours and we thank him for his service to the Club during this time.  Peter was 

very involved in the early stages of our development agreement and was an integral part of the 

process and we thank him for his advice and guidance.  He finished on the 27th April. 

 In the interim Rob McPake will assume the duties of General Manager until the Board 

decides at its next meeting on Tuesday 8th May on what course it will take.  However I can assure all  

members at this time we are still in good hands and the Club continues to run smoothly and professionally. 

 ANZAC Day was another exceptional combined event with the sub-Branch organising the march which was 

well attended and the sub-.ǊŀƴŎƘ ²ƻƳŜƴΩǎ !ǳȄƛƭƛŀǊȅ ŀƴŘ ƻǳǊ ǎǘŀŦŦ ŀǘǘŜƴŘƛƴƎ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ Ƴŀƴȅ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜΣ ŜȄ-service and 

Club members who joined in this most important event attending the Service at the Waverley Park and later  

joining us at the Club to watch the City March on television in the Auditorium.   

 See you in our Club. 

Commemoration Sunday - service at the Waverley Park Cenotaph 22nd April. 

Kokoda Track Memorial Walkway at Concord  
ANZAC Sunday dawn service. 

!b½!/Ωǎ ƻŦ DǊŜŜŎŜ ƭǳƴŎƘŜƻƴ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ IŜƭƭŜƴƛŎ /ƭǳō ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ 

Royal Greek Guards and Bronte pupils, reciting poetry.  



!/¢LbD D9b9w![ a!b!D9wΩ{ w9thw¢ - Rob McPake 
I write to you, the members of Club Bondi Junction, in my acting capacity as General Manager, as 

this is yet to be officially confirmed at the next meeting of the Board of Management to be held 

this coming Tuesday, 8th May 2018. If the Board see fit to appoint me to this position, I can assure 

you I will endeavour to fulfil all duty requirements to the best of my ability with the vested  

interests of you, the members; the Board of Directors; and my loyal management colleagues and 

dedicated staff, always entrenched firmly in mind. I have had the privilege of working at the Club for over five 

years, the last three years as Senior Manager, and remain committed to the needs of our members, as well as the 

/ƭǳōΩǎ ŦǳǘǳǊŜ ǾƛŀōƛƭƛǘȅΦ       

 I am very saddened by the departure of our previous General Manager, Peter Swaby, with whom I had 

worked closely over the course of the last three years. Peter and I had cemented a strong working relationship and 

I always respected the fairness and consideration he demonstrated towards the management and staff he  

represented. But, as the old adage says: the dogs bark and the caravan rolls on. Peter, I join with the staff and  

management, in wishing you well in your future endeavours; it was both a pleasure and a learning experience 

working with you! We are having a farewell drink for Peter this Sunday, 6th May from 3:00pm, at a local venue, to 

ōŜ ŘŜǘŜǊƳƛƴŜŘΦ {ŜŜ ƳŜ ŦƻǊ ŘŜǘŀƛƭǎ ǘƻ Ƨƻƛƴ ǘƘŜ ŦŀǊŜǿŜƭƭ ǇŀǊŀŘŜΤ ŘƻƴΩǘ ōŜ ǎƘȅΣ ŀƭƭ ŀǊŜ ǿŜƭŎƻƳŜΦ   

 [Ŝǘ ǳǎ ƴƻǘ ŦƻǊƎŜǘ ǘƘŀǘ aƻǘƘŜǊΩǎ 5ŀȅ ƛǎ Ŧŀǎǘ ŀǇǇǊƻŀŎƘƛƴƎΥ ǘƘŜ ǎŜŎƻƴŘ {ǳƴŘŀȅ ƛƴ aŀȅΣ ǘƘƛǎ ȅŜŀǊ ŦŀƭƭƛƴƎ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ 

моǘƘ Řŀȅ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ƳƻƴǘƘΦ LǘΩǎ ǎƻ ƛƳǇƻǊǘŀƴǘ ǘƻ ŀŎƪƴƻǿƭŜŘƎŜ ŀƴŘ Ǉŀȅ ǘǊƛōǳǘŜ ǘƻ ƻǳǊ ƳǳƳΩǎ ŀƴŘ ǘƻ ŎƻƳƳŜƳƻǊŀǘŜ ǘƘƛǎ 

special day, we have some very special entertainment arranged. From 3:00pm to 6:30pm we have our resident 

ŜƴǘŜǊǘŀƛƴŜǊΣ aǊΦ 5Ŝƴƛǎ άǘƘŜ ǎƘƻǿƳŀƴέ {ƘŜǊƛŘŀƴ ŀƴŘ Ƙƛǎ ƧŀȊȊ ǎŜȄǘŜǘ όȅŜǎΣ ǿŜ ƴƻǿ ƘŀǾŜ ǎƛȄ ǇŜǊŦƻǊƳŜǊǎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ōŀƴŘΗύ 

ǇƭŀȅƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ ŜƴƧƻȅƳŜƴǘΦ aŀƪŜ ǎǳǊŜ ȅƻǳ ƎŜǘ ŀƭƻƴƎ ŀƴŘ ŜƴƧƻȅ ǘƘŜ ǎƘƻǿΤ ƛǘΩǎ ōƻǳƴŘ ǘƻ ōŜ ŀ ŎǊŀŎƪŜǊΗ  

 [ŀǎǘƭȅΣ ŘƻƴΩǘ ŦƻǊƎŜǘ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘŜ ƴŜȄǘ ǎŎƘŜŘǳƭŜŘ aƻƴǎǘŜǊ wŀŦŦƭŜ ƛǎ ƴŜȄǘ CǊƛŘŀȅΣ ммth of May. Our Duty Manager, 

DǊŀŜƳŜ ¢ƻƴƪǎΣ Ƙŀǎ ōŜŜƴ ǾŜǊȅ ōǳǎȅ ŎǊŜŀǘƛƴƎ ŀ aƻǘƘŜǊΩǎ 5ŀȅ ŘƛǎǇƭŀȅ ǘŀōƭŜ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ Ǿŀǎǘ ŀǊǊŀȅ ƻŦ ǇǊƛȊŜǎΣ ƛƴŎƭǳŘƛƴƎ  

hampers, confectionary and perfume items. The major feature prize is A DAY WITH GAI (Waterhouse) at Tulloch 

Lodge Stables for 4 people. In all, there will be a total of $2000 worth of prizes and our very popular $20 buy back 

deal; i.e buy $20 worth of tickets, on a single strip, and, if you fail to win a prize, you can redeem $20 courtesy of 

/ƭǳō .ƻƴŘƛ WǳƴŎǘƛƻƴ ŦǊƻƳ уΥмрǇƳ ǘƻ ŎƭƻǎŜ ƻŦ ǘǊŀŘŜΦ 5ƻƴΩǘ ŦƻǊƎŜǘ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘŜ нnd chance jackpot draw has reached its 

pinnacle $1000, as designated by permit,  and, if not won on the spin this evening, will be claimed instantly by the 

lucky ticket holder on Friday, 11th May Monster night. More reason to be here on the night!         

SEE YOU IN THE CLUB WE LOVE- CLUB BONDI JUNCTION!! 

Rob McPake - Acting General Manager 

War Memorial Hospital - ANZAC Day service on  

Tuesday 24th Aprilς attended by Kevin Hagan,  

Erle Lindsay and Dave Jeffrey 


